
Reception Newsletter
Thursday 2nd April

Dear Parents/Guardians

We have enjoyed another busy week in Reception. This week we have had lots of fun making
Easter nests and cards. We even had a special surprise in our Nursery this week as the eggs
hatched into chicks. We really enjoyed going to see them in the Nursery and we loved finding out
about chicks.

In our maths we have been getting better at 3d shapes and we learnt all about real life 3d
shapes around us. At home I will hunt for 3d shapes so I can show you which shapes I know!
We had lots of fun hunting for Easter eggs that the Easter bunny left for us—we put our eggs
into the special baskets which we made.

This term we have worked hard and we have really enjoyed our topic ’Journeys’.  We are looking
forward to our new topic ‘The Circus’ after Easter.
Thank you for all the magical moments, we loved hearing about them and the children were so
proud sharing them. Keep them coming in!
Have a lovely Easter!
The Reception Team

Magical Moments
Name of Child _________________Date________________
Magical moment
_________________________________________________________
_________________________________________________________
_________________________________________________________
_________________________________________________________

Superstar Writer!

This week’s winners: Alfie Layzell (RM)  and Rebecca McDonald (RD)
Well done!

PE Kits
The children have taken their PE kits home to be washed. Please can these be returned on the first day back.


